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Contractors completed the Cape 
Seal on Quail Field Drive in July. 

Cape Seal works exceptionally well 
for residential and collector streets that 

don’t have significant structural issues. Applying a 
Slurry Seal on top of the chip seal provides a Slurry Seal 
finish with the strength of the Chip Seal. This method 
reduces loose aggregate, adds durability, and provides 
a safe skid-resistant surface with a finish similar to an 
asphalt overlay but at a lower cost.

Additionally, Road Department Crews removed a hazardous tree on Binkley Lane. The tree was 80 feet tall, with a spiral 
crack approximately ten feet long around its base.
 
Crews dug out damaged asphalt on Station House Way using 16.6 tons of asphalt and 20 tons of rock.
 
The week of July 18th, crews cleared storm debris from roadways.
 
Crews also performed drywall repair at the Government Center in preparation for painters.

Contractors completed striping on the following roads:
•	 Utica Road 
•	 Factory Road 
•	 Weidner Road (Beal Road to Lower Springboro Road) 
•	 East Pekin Road (Wiesenberger Road to Utica Road)

 
During the final week of July, crews cleaned equipment for display at National Night Out. 
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